



SENIOR CAMP TO CAMP COOLAMATONG - MAY 15-19, 2017

11 May, 2017

Dear Parents,

We are almost ready for this year's Senior camp! Please ensure that you read this notice carefully as it contains important information.

- Payment must be finalised tomorrow, 12th May (unless other arrangements have been agreed upon).
- Students should arrive at school no later than 8:45 on Monday 15th. We will be leaving at 9:00am.
- Where possible, all medications should be sent in tomorrow to avoid a last minute rush on Monday morning.
- Students must bring a small bag with their own snack and lunch on Monday. Please also remember a drink bottle as this will be essential throughout the week.
- Please do not send any additional food beyond lunch on Monday.
 Students are not permitted to have food in their rooms on camp. This minimises the risk of exposure to allergens.
- We ask that no electronic devices be sent with your child on camp.

Although camp promises to be a highlight of the school year it is normal for children to have moments of anxiety as camp gets closer. We encourage parents to help their child feel positive about going on camp. It is worth remembering that every challenge your child overcomes contributes to their resilience and self-confidence when facing unfamiliar situations later on.

We expect to return to school between 3:00pm and 3:30pm on Friday 19th. Keep an eye on Tiqbiz/FlexiBuzz for updates on our arrival time and – when phone reception permits – photos of our adventures!

Thank you, Senior School Team